
WARNING: 

Christmas post! 

                                 

 

The organisers of the nativity service, which is held on Christmas Eve in  

St Christopher’s Church Lympsham  at 5.30pm are on the look      out.  

 

Wanted - confident children from the three villages to join in the fun. There is 

a new script, more lead animals and a fabulous catchy new song        

If you have a child who is interested then please contact  

Rachel Newson 07739 883629. 

 

Rehearsals: Sat 14/12 @ 6pm, Sat 21/12@10am and Mon 23/12@ 6pm 

 


